
IMPORTANT: Form 1095-B/1095-C Notice 
Employers are no longer required to proactively provide employees with 
copies of their 1095-C forms due to recent changes under federal law. As a 
result, the Cornell School District will not be providing a 1095-C to you 
unless requested. You will not receive a copy of your 1095-C unless 
you request a copy.  

If you would like a copy of your 1095-C please contact Allison Ducommun 
at aducommun@cornell.k12.wi.us or (715)-861-6952. You may also 
request a copy of your 1095-C by sending a written request to PO Box 517 
Cornell, WI 54732. If you have any questions, please contact Allison 
Ducommun at aducommun@cornell.k12.wi.us or (715)-861-6952. 
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